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Comments: I support the requirement for mining companies to withdraw from the headlands of the Rapid Creek

Watershed.  I have spent time in the Black Hills area both as a child and as an adult, and I value this its natural

beauty and restorative powers.  I have also read about Native American culture in the area and would hate to see

these pristine, sacred areas desecrated.  

 

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal's delivery to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.

 

Thank you,

Roberta 


